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With the new start to

the school year, we are
delighted to welcome our
new Headteacher -

Mr. Craig Hamilton.

We are looking forward to
working with Mr. Hamilton
to bring some exciting and
fun events to Bonneygrove
inthe run up to Christmas.
You can keep an eye on our
newsletters and website for
latest information.
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Ou( Bi Library Project:

Upcowming Events

18 Oct - Pumpkin Decorating Competition
210ct - Film Night

22 Oct - Doughnut Sale

19 November - Quiz Night

and in December...

My Child’s Art

Christmas Carols Evening
18th Dec - Christmas Fayre

Recyeling School Uniform

Please donate pre-loved school uniform, and

deliveritems (in bags) to the school office.
Thankyou X (Clothes only - no shoes.)
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Funding for our school

* school
lottery Weeklycashprizes
£25,000 jackpot
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yourschoollottery.co.ukJ
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Join ovr PTA

We are a friendly, warm and fun PTAthat is

focused on helping expand and enrich our

Bonneygrove PTAare delighted children’s learning experiences.

to donate £2000 towards this
amazing new library facility. Whether you can offer a little of your time,
talents, ideas or can help out at events, we
would love to hear from you... just email:

bonneygrove-pta@outlook.com.

We look forward to raising more money in
the future to help this project grow.

Thank you for supporting Bonneygrove PTA fundraising.
Email: bonneygrove-pta@outlook.com | Web: bonneygrove-pta.com
n facebook.com/groups/bonneygrovepta | u twitter.com/bonneygrovep
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